From: Offshore Coordination <offshore.coordination@beis.gov.uk>

Sent: 22 October 2020 15:28
Subject: Response to the Open Letter ‘Increasing the Level of Coordination in Offshore Electricity
Infrastructure’

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for taking the time to respond to the Open Letter sent by BEIS and Ofgem — Increasing the level of
coordination in offshore electricity infrastructure. As you know this is an important part of the process for
developing the Offshore Transmission Network Review and we are currently in the process of analysing responses,
which we will take into consideration as we develop the Review.

To keep stakeholders informed as we progress the Review, we are further developing an engagement plan which we
intend to publish on the Gov.uk website in due course. We are also planning to hold a seminar for interested parties
on 17 December, to provide an update on the Review’s progress and details on the next steps for the review. More
details will be published on the Gov.uk website shortly.

Once again we would like to thank you for your contribution to the Review.

Kind regards,
The Offshore Transmission Network Review team,
The Department for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy
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